
   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Thursday 18th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas Events in School 
 
We have waited until now to share with you our plans in school for Christmas, as we 
were hopeful that we would be able to invite parents into school to share in our 
Christmas performances. However, due to the rising number of Covid cases in school, 
we have had to make the difficult decision to share our Christmas performances with 
you all virtually again this year. 
 
Each class will be working on their own Christmas performance and we are planning 
that these will be available to view online on our school website, from Monday 13th 
December. 
 
Whilst we sadly aren’t yet able to invite parents into school to share in our 
performances, we will continue to make Christmas as special as possible for all of our 
children in school and provide them with as many memorable experiences as possible. 
 
Christmas Party Day 
Monday 13th December will be Christmas Party Day in School. Children are invited to 
come into school wearing their party clothes. We ask that whilst the children will enjoy 
being dressed for their party, they bring appropriate footwear for playing outside, as 
they will still be outside for their break and lunch throughout the day. During the 
morning of party day, children will enjoy some party games and activities within their 
classroom and then will be provided with a party lunch. During the afternoon, following 
on from the success of the online pantomime that we had in school last year, we have 
booked another online pantomime for our children.  
 
Christmas Dinner Day 
Tuesday 14th December is Christmas dinner day in school. We always make this a 
special day for the children, full of fun and festive cheer, as well as delicious food. If 
your child is on packed lunch, but you would like them to have a school dinner on 
Christmas dinner day, then this can be arranged and more information will follow. 
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We break up from school for Christmas on Friday 17th December and return to 
school on Tuesday 4th January 2022 

 
 Some important Christmas dates for your diary can be found below: 

Party Day/Online Pantomime Monday 13th December  

Christmas Performances available 
to view on the website *Please not 
this date could change, if so we will 
let you know. 

Monday 13th December 

Christmas Dinner Day Tuesday 14th December 

Break up for Christmas  Friday 17th December 

Return to School  Tuesday 4th January 

 
As always, we thank you for your support, cooperation and understanding. We look 
forward to a time, hopefully soon, when we can enjoy being together face to face as a 
school community again. Until then, we hope that you enjoy sharing in the photographs 
and videos that staff will share online. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ashton 
Headteacher 
 


